
 

 

Western Wayne Boys Basketball - AAAA State Play-Off Game 

vs Danville @ Shikillamy High School 

 

 
Fan Bus to Schikellamy High School - Friday, March 8th, 2019  

The bus is for HIGH SCHOOl STUDENTS ONlY. 
 

 
Permission Form 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Western Wayne will be providing a fan bus on Friday, March 8th, 2019 to see the Wildcats play the 
Danville Ironmen in a AAAA Boys Basketball State Play-off game at Shickellamy High School. 
The bus will leave at 4:30 PM from the gym entrance of the high school.  The cost is $8.00 and includes 
the game ticket and bus. The bus is being provided by Avery Bus Transportation.  The students should 
return to the high school approximately 11:30 PM.  Please make sure there is somebody to pick up the 
student on time if they do not have their car.  
 
Please sign below giving permission for your son/daughter to ride the bus and attend the game.  If you 
have any questions please feel free to contact Mr. Black or Mrs. Rizzi in the Athletic Department in the 
high school. 
 
*Please note: There will be Western Wayne Staff/Coaches on the bus for supervision.   
 
Thank you, 
 
Mr. Robert Black 

Athletic Director, Western Wayne High School 

 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
I give my son/daughter_________________________________ permission to ride the bus and attend the 
AAAA Boys Basketball State Playoff game vs Danville at Shikellamy High School on Friday, March 8, 2019. 
 
Parent/Guardian signature_______________________________________________________________ 
 
Emergency phone number (best):__________________________________________________________ 
 
Relationship to student:__________________________________________________________________ 
 
Allergic to, or any Medical information you feel is important to know:____________________________ 
 
______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 


